Shelley McKenzie - #20036676

On July 11™, 2005, the Association filed a complaint with the Complaints Committee regarding a
member reported for using inappropriate language. The Complaints Committee requested that the
member review the Code of Ethics and submit a written report outlining the reasoning behind the Code
and the importance of adhering to the Code. The Association decided that if it was not satisfied with the
written submission, the matter would be forwarded to the Discipline and Fitness to Practise Committee
for review. The member provided a satisfactory written submission to the Association and the complaint
was dismissed.



